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 Roy McGowan OBJ2016/4513/P 06/09/2016  18:13:19 Hatton Garden needs to retain it's light industrial employment use and it is important that the jewellery 

trade and office uses are preserved.  We object to the proposed change of land-use to a bar and 

restaurant A4 use. This is an inappropriate land-use for this location and Camden Council should retain 

the existing land-use.

It is also not correct to state in Section 3 of the Planning Application form that works have not started 

to implement the planning proposal.  Extensive lower ground floor works have been already been 

undertaken without planning permission.  The works undertaken have been stopped by an enforcement 

notice served on the applicant by the H&S Executive using the CDM 2015 regulations.  This 

enforcement notice was served in July 2016 due to the extremely unsafe nature of the building works 

and the potential danger to the workers.  Camden Council Building Control were also called to attend 

the site and they have a separate report on the building work that was underway.

This is not an appropriate change in land-use and we object to the proposal.
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